
Budget monitoring reports noted and budget adjustments approved. 
 
2 Councillor Bell, Depute Leader of the Council, City Treasurer and City 
Convener for Financial Inclusion, presented reports on the 2024/25 revenue budget 
and on the investment programme, both for the period from 1st April 2024 to 7th 
February 2025. 
 
After consideration, the committee 
 
(1) noted the reports and that they, together with detailed service reports, would 

be considered by the Finance and Audit Scrutiny Committee in due course; 
and 

 
(2) approved the detailed budget adjustments relating to the revenue budget and 

the investment programme, as detailed in the reports. 
 
 


